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SUNDAY 17th JUNE

The Countdown has started!
Don't Miss this years FUNDAY
EXTRAVAGANZA!!!

Funday will kick off with the procession
at 12noon weaving its way round the
village before leading into the park.

This year we have on the field -

e Brand New Fun Fair

e Stalls

e Music

e Brass Band

e African Drums

e Rodeo Bull

e K2 Climbing Wall

e Blackpool Donkey Rides

® Ducking Stool and Lots More!

Come and enjoy a cream tea or
strawberries & cream and refreshments in
our brand new Marquee!

Watch the crowning of the Queen at
approximately 1pm followed by the
presentation of the cash prizes for the
procession winners located alongside the
new refreshment marquee.

The afternoons programme of
entertainment is kicked off with live
music from the Yorkshire Fire Service
Brass Band, followed by — a dancing
display by the pupils of Circle Dance
Centre, African Drums, & More - times &
details available on the field.

Traditional ice creams are available from
one of the Yorkshire Dales Ice Cream
Vans on the field.

This year the food is provided by Kay's
Catering with her quality locally sourced
produce including 98% beef burgers,
there will be two catering vans on the
field, so come and have your lunch on
the field and then head over to the

Sutton Village Committee refreshment
marquee to enjoy the event.

The New Route for the procession will be
as follows — Start from Mill Street adjacent
to car park opposite the Rupali Turn right
onto Main Street,

Up Main Street,

Turn Right at Black Bull Junction onto
Holme Lane,

Along the park side,

Turn Left up Hazel Grove Road,

Left onto Bent Lane,

Right onto Croft Hill,

Left turn down Manor Way,

Right onto North road by The Kings Arms,
Turn Left down high street/Holme Lane,
Right at Black Bull Junction,

Then down Main Street to finish in the Park.

This year there will be more classes for
entrants into the procession:

CLASS 1 VEHICULAR FLOAT - E.G.
TRACTOR & TRAILER, WAGON, TRUCK, ETC.
CLASS 2 Walking Float — Themed Groups
CLASS 3 Carnival / Gala Queens Float
CLASS 4 Decorated Vehicles

CLASS 5 Vintage / Classic Vehicles
CLASS 6 Fancy Dress — Individuals in
four age groups

a)0—6years b)7-14years

c) 15— 18 years d) Adults

There will be 1st, 2nd and 3rd Rosettes &
Cash Prizes for each Class.

If you wish to be part of the procession
this year please contact either David or
Christine to get an entry form — as you
need to be registered in the line up in
order to be judged!

Will all registered entrants please
assemble at 11am on Bridge Road at the
start of the 20mph limit off Holme Lane
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where we will assemble everyone into
the procession line up ready for judging.

Any further enquiries regarding Funday
please Contact:

David on (07841) 011890 or

Christine on (01535) 636906/636639

Sutton Village Committee your
organisers and sole sponsors of the
Funday is made up of a small group of
members and supporting volunteers
who all give their time free of charge for
the benefit of the village. Not just on
Funday but throughout the year to raise
the necessary funds (in excess of
£2000.00) required to put on such a
large scale public event which is
attended and enjoyed by so many.

We receive no funding from external
sponsors or the councils which means
we rely on your generosity on the street
collection and your donations on the
gates to ensure our Funday continues to
grow from strength to strength.

Christine Young
Events Coordinator
Sutton Village Committee

WANTED!

Any Tombola Prizes for Funday

If you have anything suitable we
can collect Please contact Christine
Young ASAP On (01535) 636906
or 636639.

Polite Notice

Could all residents along the procession
route please ensure all vehicles are
cleared from the route between 11am
and 1pm to ensure free movement of
the procession round the village.

Thank you in advance for your
assistance in this matter it is very much
appreciated.

Sutton Village Committee.

Mark Hargreaves

GENERAL HANDYMAN
All Interior & Exterior
Maintenance Undertaken
Fitted Kitchens & Bathrooms

pE S
Tel: 01535 637248

¢
9
*B.HOPKINS
¢ flooring

Domestic & Contract

Carpets and Vinyl's
supplied & fitted

Tel 07966 490691

David’s Discos
Wide variety of music - 50's to Modern Chart,
Reasonable Rates, Full Sound-to-Light Show,
Bubble, Mini Foam and Haze Effects,
Full Public Liability Insurance and P.A.T. Tested
Full Karaoke Package available!

For all Occasions -
Weddings, Birthdays,
Celebrations and
Kids® Parties!

W' Tel 01535 636639
Mobile 07841 011890
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TommyTots
Pre-School

Sutton Village Hall

Children from 2 to 4

Four mornings 9.15am-12noon
for details contact Tracey on
630912 or 07854 834841
www.tommytotspre-school.co.uk
OFSTED registered/committee run group

Bob & Chris Young
Estimates without obligation

WEST LANE GARAGE

IClI APPROVED BODY SHOP
RE-SPRAYING ¢ ACCIDENT REPAIRS

PROMPT SERVICE

WEST LANE
SUTTON-IN-CRAVEN, KEIGHLEY

Tel: Cross Hills 636906
Mobile: 07879 492752

Advertise your
Business

Would like to advertise your
business in our newsletter?
Please call Garry Petersen on

01535 637160

£40.00pa for a 45x45 advert
£80.00pa for a 45x90 advert
Quarterly distribution to all homes in Sutton-in-Craven

» / ] £ Visit the Sutton village website at www.sutton-in-craven.org.uk | / B !
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Bay Horse

Ellers Road, Sutton-in-Craven

Tel: 01535 632219
TUESDAY
* Bingo Night %

THURSDAY
* Quiz Night %

Pinnacle Taxis
Tel:-Cross Hills

01535 631700
07739 400631

Local friendly service
. tAirports & Contracts
~o+ ..~ Lady Driver
-Mini Bus available

CORNMILL
CARAGE

Unit 2, Railway Goods Yard,
Cross Hills, Keighley, BD20 7DS
Tel: 01535 634449

Green Builders

For all types of building works
Professional and reliable service
Free eslim@tes and advice
Insurance jobs welcome

Tel: 01535 637830

Mobile: 07976 963671

J.A. Green, The Pines, Carrhead Lane,
Cowling, West Yorkshire, BD22 0LD

CROSS HILLS
POST OFFICE

Foreign Currency on Demand
Travel Insurance
Passport Checking
Motor Tax
Motor Insurance
Home Insurance
Banking
Toys, Cards & Stationery

Tel: 01535 632361

HoOLIDAYS?

Have you considered

TENERIFE

With all year-round sun and low cast of living?
Fully equipped, one bedroomed

BUNGALOW
at San Eugenio, near Las Americas

Sleeps 4, will consider additional young children.
Shared pool, 3 mins to beach, close to all amenities.

Prices from £225 per week
based on 2 people sharing.

Contact Gilly Smith on 01535 633318

Village Committee donations

As you may already be aware, the Village
Committee works very hard, at a number
of events that allow funds to be raised.
These funds are then donated to
organisations in the village to allow them
to undertake some projects which will
benefit that organisation. Sutton Art

Club has received a £250.00 donation to
replace the doors on their storage area,
as did the CofE Friends Association, for
the same purpose. Tommy Tots has been
provided with a donation of £200.00

to assist with the purchase of new tables
for the Children. The Friends of Sutton CP
School have been donated £250.00 for
improvements to the playground, a
project that the children have been
working on. Sutton Village Hall has
recently benefitted from a very healthy
£8078.20 donation, which has been used

to provide 140 new chairs, and a chair
trolley, with 2 new tables to match those
in the meeting room, and also the
replacement of the wooden fire doors,
which are now Upvc doors. A large
cheque was presented by David Harrison
Young, Village Committee Chairman, to
Garry Petersen, the Village Hall
Chairman, see photo below.

Villagers from Sutton in Craven help to
generate these funds, by attending and
taking part in the various events that are
hosted by the Committee, such as
FunDay, Bonfire Night, and the events
that are hosted in the Village Hall. Do
your bit for Sutton, attend the events,
enjoy the events, and spend some
money. By doing this you will be
helping organisations in Sutton, to do
great things.

From left to right are: James Jennings - Member - Sutton Village Committee

Christine Young - Events Co-ordinator SVC, David Harrison - Young - Chairman SVC
Handling the cheque for £8078.20 to Garry Petersen - Chairman - Sutton Hall Committee,
Ben Loker - Vice Chairman - SHC, Claire Tattersall - Member - SHC

The funds for this significant donation
were raised by the hard work of the
members and volunteers of Sutton
Village Committee giving their own time
for free over the past 18 months to 2
years on a variety of events including the
Village Committee’s Party Nights held at
the hall alongside the 30 plus bars run at
the hall last year for peoples celebrations
and charitable evenings.

The Village Committee has made this
donation to the hall to pay in full for the
purchase of 140 brand new conference

style chairs (as seen in the background)
chair trolley, two new tables and 3 new
upvc double fire doors.

The Village Committee saw this donation
as an ideal opportunity to benefit a large
number of villagers, these improvements
will help modernise the hall for all users
as the village hall continues to become
more and more popular.

David Harrison - Young
Chairman
Sutton Village Committee

Emmott &
Brad

David Brook
Funeral Service

C]ﬁapel of Rest,
Keighleg Road, Cowling

For Pcrsonal 24 hour service

contact:
R. Clark - 01535 652918
A. Bowness - O15%5 65488

Serving the South Craven vi”agcs
for over 35 years

NAFD Prcpaymcnt scheme available

Specialist in Airport Transfers
Friendly Reliable Services
Local and Long Distance

Roy L Filkin - Sutton-in-Craven

Tel: 01535 633844
Mobile: 07816 220964

J.P Mewies & Co.

SOLICITORS

How can we help?
Wills

Conveyancing

Family Law

Personal Injury

01756 799000

South Craven Retired
Mens Forum

During the months of June to September
the Forum only meets on the first
Tuesday of the month at 9.30 am, in the
Baptist Church Hall, Holme Lane, Sutton.
These are not meetings with speakers
etc, but are get together meets with
coffee and biscuits, and of course a good
chat. All members, or prospective
members are welcome. The exception to
this is August when we don't have a
meeting.

Other activities include our annual
excursion on the 6th of June to Beamish,
(Fully Booked) and a fortnightly forum
walks, commencing Wednesday 20th
June. For further information please call
Maurice Bell 01535 652182.

The new session for the Forum will start
on Tuesday morning 2nd October 2007,
at 0930 in the Baptist Church Hall as
usual.

Make a note on your calenderand join us
for your first experience of the Forum.
For further information call Eric
Ainsworth on 01535 630266.

Sutton Art Club

Meetings fortnightly until Sept, then
weekly. New members are welcome please
contact Bryan Gill on 01535 633106.

Meetings are held in the Senior Citizens
Centre on a Wednesday between 7 and
9pm. Annual Art Exhibition held in the
Village Hall, on Sept 15th and 16th from
2 to 5 pm. Many pieces will be for sale.
Please contact Bryan Gill for any
information about us.

Sutton Playgroup

South Craven Baptist Church
Hall, Holme Lane
Sessions; Mon, Wed, Thurs,
Fri, 9.00 am - 11.30 am
Fri, extended to 1.00 pm for
Pre-Schoolers only
All 3 & 4 year olds eligible for
Four FREE sessions per week
Successfully OFSTED inspected
PLA Accredited
Phone Rachel for further details 635490
or feel free to call in and see us

PAINTER &
PECORATOR

ROBERT HORTON
2 Hall Close,

Sutton-in-Craven
Tel: 01935 634194
Mobile: 07974 220649
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" | The Youth Facility

In 2006 it was recognised that Sutton in Craven
suffered from Anti Social Behaviour, caused mainly
by the young people living within the village.
Safer Craven Community Partnership were made
aware of this and agreed to form a problem
solving group to see how best to tackle this issue.

The group identified that facilities for young

% | people in Sutton, were minimal, particularly after
dark when the park closed. The young people
themselves were consulted who stated that all
they is a place to meet their friends.

The group soon identified a possible site within

» . | the centre of the village, in the form of the disused
public toilets. The building would obviously
require some alterations to convert it into a drop
in centre.

Subsequent enquiries showed that the building
construction was not suitable for the intended

= purposeand would need to be demolished, and a
new purpose built building erected. Funds were
not available to provide for this. It came to our
attention that a corner of a field owned by a local
farmer could be made available for use, either by
=~ refurbishing the building that was already in situ,
or by placing a portable building within the field.
After overcoming several obstacles the search
ended and with a lot of hard work, the drop in
Centre is now in place on Holme Lane.

o | We see this facility as a positive initiative to

3 provide a service for young people where quite
often they are forgotten about in terms of
facilities. The Drop in Centre is a building that
young people can pop into as and when it is

Held on Saturday 12th May 2007, with
assistance from Sutton Village Committee,
the Race Night was another great success for
Village Hall Fundraising. 6 races were held
which were all sponsored by local businesses
Panache, City Electrical Factors & Warren,
Mulloys, Graham@ H B Clark, Frank
Barrett Limited & Matthews Brothers Ltd.
Everybody looked to be having a great time,
as Stuart got the room going with his
commentary, promoting the buying of
horses, and also the betting on the horses.
Bacon sandwiches were served for Supper,
which were really lovely, and enjoyed by
everyone.

The evening was a great success as it
enabled £1900.00 to be raised for Village
Hall funds, and also allowed the Village
Committee to raise funds through their bar
activities, and the hiring of the Race
equipment to the Village Hall.

During the evening a cheque was passed
across from the Village Committee to the
Village Hall Committee for £8078.20, these
funds have been used to purchase 140 new
and more comfortable chairs, 2 new tables,
a chair trolley, and two new double fire
doors, and a single fire door. As you will see
the hall is really starting to look very good.

Further fundraising events will be promoted
to allow the Hall to benefit from whatever
funds can be raised. It is hoped that new
curtains will be made to set off the new
windows, the kitchen area to be refurbished,
a disabled toilet to be built in the foyer, and
a new floor for the hall.

Please keep your eyes and ears open for
information about our fundraising events,
and please help where you can. The Village
Hall is provided for the benefit of everybody
in Sutton in Craven.

Garry Petersen
Chairman Sutton Village Hall.

A open. At the moment that is Mondays and
© | Thursdays 7pm to 9pm.

Itis staffed at these times and some light
refreshments may be available. The unit houses
young people whilst they play games, or sit
chatting to their friends, all activities are

M | supervised.

Young people can find out about planned
activities from notice boards, via leaflets provided
and the Youth workers. The Youth workers are
qualified at dealing with any issues that may arise
through conversation with the young people, this
facility offers a unique opportunity for the
youngsters, who might be experiencing difficulties
in their personal life, allowing advice to be
provided by somebody outside of the family unit.

As a Villager of long standing | happily endorse
the remarks expressed in the March issue of the
“news", on the fantastic efforts of the Village
Committee over the last year, especially the

» | Christmas Lights, which gave a wonderful festive
o feel to the whole community.

The Christmas tree tradition was instigated by
the Village Committee some years ago, but due
to Health and Safety Issues and not being able to
obtain insurance for ladder work the erecting

P and striking of trees and the public liability whilst
in position.

| think it is only fair to congratulate and express a
big thankyou to Steve Morgan and his group of
volunteers who installed many trees around the
e village and in doing so all the monies raised was

Cross Hills FC
Sutton Fields

The 2006/07 season is now well and truly
over, and | am happy to say it has been a
much better season than the previous year.
The first team which narrowly avioded
relagation last year, have finished a very
creditable 6th place in their division. At one
stage we were looking like candidates for
promotion, but due to injury to key players the
imputus faded, nevertheless a very satisfactory
season in what is a very competitive league.

The 2nd Eleven also gained a respectable mid
table end to the seaso, a vast improvement
onn last year. They also reached the final of
the Keighley and District Supplementary Cup,
which was played at Cougar Park on the 9th of
May, against Oakworth FC. After a shaky start
the lads began to take control and just before
half time went one goal up. The second half
was more even and Oakworth created a few
chances. However that one goal was enough
was enough to seal the victory, a great end to
the season.

On the junior section, the under 14s, who
gained promotion last year and found
themselves against stronger opposition could
not sustain the effort this season and ended up
in the lower half of their division.

The Under 12s however have had a cracking
year. Playing some excellent football they
finished runners up and were a delight to
watch. If they continue in this sort of form
they could even go one better next year. Well
done Lads.

At this juncture, could | make a plea on behalf
of the under 12's, they will be looking for a
new manager next season. If anyone out
there is interested please contact Steve
Tosney on 637239 for more information.
Summing up the season as a whole, | would
say it has been satisfactory, but with a little
bit more luck and less injuries, it could have
been so much more.

May | say a big thank you to our loyal
supporters who attend our games every
week. It wouldn't be the same without you
plus I wouldn't have anybody to sell my
delicious tea and coffee to, and for the first
time mouth watering hot chocolate. As a
reward for your loyalty | wont put up the
prices next year.

My generosity knows no bounds. Finally, to all
our back room boys, thank you for your
committment and hard work during the
season, without which the club wouldn't exist.
Go away, relax and build up your energy for
2007/08 season, it starts again in about 5
minutes, at least that's what it feels like.

All the best
Barrie Pearce (Chairman)

School of D ance

STEETON

BALLROOM, BALLET TAD,
JAZ2, SINGING, DRAMA

We Now OFFER LATIN & EALLROOM
DANCING FOR CHILDREN TO ADULTS
Wednesday Evenings : Sutton Village Hall
Saturday Mornings : Steeton
For details contact

Mrs C Goode
01274 580333
07770 877850

R. MULLOY

COKE & COAL
MERCHANT

also

NEW LAITHE
GARAGE

Main Street
Sutton-in-Craven

Tel: Cross Hills

633135

SERVICING
M.O.T.s
REPAIRS

Mark Greenwood

Joiner & Building Contractor

Tel: 01535 637668

All types of Joinery &
Building work undertaken

PCR

Property Care & Repair

11 Hazel Grove Road, Sutton-in-Craven,
North Yorkshire, BD20 7QT.
Email: mark.greenwood3@tiscali.co.uk

equally shared between the two village schools.
Barrie Pearce

Sutton Village Committee’s

ﬂafﬂaweenSecmﬂ

Tlckets ' Table
£15

'l(:ense

Platters
Sutton Village Hall

— Saturday 27" October 2007
Admission Strictly by Ticket Only!!!
Zac Is Back with his all New Show!

y~ Pre - Order
Your

SUTTON-IN-CRAVEN
NEIGHBOURHOOD
POLICING
PC 1961 LYNSEY PHILLIPS

| have been a police officer for 6 years, prior to
which | served 7 years in the armed forces. |
have spent the majority of my service with the
Wiltshire Constabulary, my time being divided
between uniform policing as a response driver,
and working undercover on the Crime
Targeting Team, dealing with drug offences,
burglaries and public order offences.

| have recently transferred to the North Yorkshire
Police and have adopted the role of
neighbourhood police officer for Sutton-In-
Craven. My responsibilities are to deal with
community issues in Sutton-In-Craven such as
anti social behaviour, traffic and criminal offences.

My aim is to maintain a close contact with the
local residents in order for me to understand
needs and issues within the community. | also
hope to develop a closer liaison with
neighbourhood watch coordinators. | will hold
regular ‘surgeries’ in and around the village

which will be
advertised in shops,
pubs and on the
notice boards. The
surgeries will enable
residents to come
and have a chat,
raise concerns or ask
questions. All
information will be
received in
confidence.

Sutton-In-Craven is a
peaceful village with
a close knit community and as in all of Craven,
does not suffer from a high volume of crime,
however, we do receive complaints of anti-social
behaviour. | would encourage residents to report
all such problems to the police, not to suffer in
silence and where possible identify those who
are responsible for spoiling the quality of life in
and around Sutton-In-Craven.

'l

| am happy to speak to anyone about any
concerns they may have. You can contact me
either by telephone 0845 60 60 247 or by email
Lynsey.Phillips@northyorkshire.pnn.police.uk

NV(2
Qualified Carer

Available to assist with your
personal care duties. Includes
bathing, showering and most

other caring duties.

Fore more information
please call Marilyn on

01535 636513

/*Hare &k
Hounds
Lothersdale Tel: 630977

Food served
12.00 noon - 2.00 pm
6.00 pm - 9.00 pm
7 days a week
including Sundays

There is now a regular
Bus Service to Lothersdale

Beer Garden with Aviary * Pool Room
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SUTTON PHARMACY
47 Main Street,
Sutton-in-Craven
« Healthcare Advice
* FREE Prescription,
Collection & Delivery Service

Tel: 01535 633126

SUPPORT YOUR LOCAL
INDEPENDENT PHARMACY

Over the last 3 months the village
committee has seen yet again major
changes with the resignation of Chris
Todd, Stuart Robinson, Christine
Robinson, Tony Emmott and Jackie
Dickinson as members and officers, but
we are pleased to say that they continue
to help and support the committee where

T.B. CONSTRUCTION
(CROSSHILLS) LTD.

BUILDERS, PLASTERERS &
CONTRACTORS

Cross Hills Enterprise Centre, Unit
1B, Skipton Road, Cross Hills,
Keighley. West Yorkshire BD20 7BX
Phone: 01535 636956
(Daytime & Evening)
and 01765 793836
(Evenings Only)
Mobile: 07831 307705
Fax: 01535 630710

Sutton Post Office

Chris & Vivian Hotte

Business open Mon to Sat
Shop 6.00am to 1.00pm & 2.00pm to 5.30pm
Post Office 9.00am to 1.00pm & 2.00pm to

5.30pm. Business closes 12.30pm on Saturdays

Wide range of Post Office Services:
Newspapers and Magazines delivered to
your door Monday to Saturday. Gifts,
Cards and Wrappings for all of those
special occasions. Sweets, Snacks,
Drinks and Tobacco.

THE KINGS ARMS

Mine Hosts Steve & Sue

A traditional pub with a great
selection of beers, wines & spirits.
For whisky lovers, we offer
a superb range of malts.

~Room available for meetings~

Tel 01535 632332

possible as volunteer helpers.

Chris Todd has decided to stand down as
treasurer at the agm after 8 years, in that
time he has done an excellent job
overseeing with his guidance the
committee go from strength to strength,
not only did chris have all the paperwork
to keep on top of, but also in being a very
active member there at all the events and
commitments the village committee
undertake — always fun and a pleasure to
work with. | would also like to thank his
wife Katrina, his sons Stuart and Simon
for the help on the committee and the
support given to Chris.

| now move on to stuart Robinson who
stepped down as chairman late last year, |
would personally like to thank him for his
help, guidance and support over the last
5 years whilst | was his vice-chairman.
Without this | could not have taken on the
chairman'’s position without the valuable
teachings and training he passed on to
myself, he will be a tough leader to
follow.

A big thankyou has to be extended to
Christine Robinson who's sheer hard work
and support at all the committee’s events
and commitments undertaken. Always
there from early mornings to very late
nights, whatever the weather, whatever
the time and always always a pleasure
and lots of fun to work with.

Sutton Village Committee
Message from the Chairman

Tony Emmott joined the committee a
couple of years ago, prior to which he was
a volunteer helper at many events. Again
he was a pleasure and lots of fun to work
with, giving his time whenever he could.
Thank you Tony

Lastly but by far not leastly | move on the
saddened resignation of Jackie Dickinson
who was my support in this transitional
period, both as secretary getting
everything organised and as a lady | was
proud to call my vice-chair.

I would like to take this opportunity to
remind the villagers that Sutton Village
Committee receives no external funding
from any lottery sources, grant
organisations or councils — all the
donations given to various projects in the
village and the large scale public events —
your Bonfire Night and Funday are
financed in full by the dedication and hard
work of our members and volunteer
helpers who work tirelessly to raise
sufficient funds. But even this seems to
attract criticism from a vocal minority in
our village.

On a brighter note, | am proud to say we
carry on doing what needs to be done,
trying our best to do the best we can to
make Sutton a village to be proud of, that
stands out head and shoulders above
many others and has a very strong
community spirit. It is very difficult to
please all of the people all of the time as
we are only a very small group of members

AIRE VALLEY

Manufacturers
of quality made
to measure
PVCu windows, 7
doors and
conservatories

PERSONAL,
FRIENDLY & MORE
IMPORTANTLY AN
HONEST SERVICE
ASSURED P

FOR A FREE
COMPETITIVE
QUOTE PHONE:

01535 634788 or 632690
Fax: 01535 636775

or visit our showroom

BRIDGE ROAD,
SUTTON-IN-CRAVEN, KEIGHLEY

A. Spare

ELECTRICAL
INSTALLATION

24 WALKER CLOSE
GLUSBURN « BD20 8PW
TELEPHONE: 01535 635212
MOBILE: 07976 238129

and volunteers, but by the giving of their
time which is in the region of 500 hours
each — all free for the benefit of this village
- we continue to do our best!

David Harrsion — Young
Chairman

Held their Spring Road Show in March.
Once again it was well attended and
people were pleased with the participants,
we do our best to invite organisations that
provide information, and advice to

G Bustield

Joinery & Shopfitting
Sutton-in-Craven

Over 40 years
experience of

all types of
joinery work.
No job too big,
? no job too small.

Mobile 07776 233666
Tel & Fax 01535 632757

Table Top Sale at
Village Hall

A Table Top Sale was held at the Village
Hall on Sunday 29th April. As a first,
bacon butties were served during this
event, which enabled £540.00 to be

raised for Village Hall funds. My thanks to
Angela Riley and all her helpers, without
them it would not have been possible to
stage such a successful event.

Garry Petersen (Chairman)
Sutton Village Hall

vunerable people and also keep up to date
with information regarding new
legislation, which affect Elderly People. We
are very anxious to invite groups that you
want, with topics which you would like to
know more about. Please get in touch with
one of our members as soon as possible to

W il e st
Y

Late Table

Licensed £15 Platters *
Bar gutton Village Hall

Saturday 28" July 2007

Admission Strictly by Ticket Only!!!

@ West Lane Garage
Call {(01535) 636906 / 636639

South Craven Elderly Initiative Group

enable us to invite the relevant groups for
the next Road Show in October.

There are many scams taking place at
present on Elderly People. Please let us

J. BOOKER
ROOFING CONTRACTOR
Slating ¢ Tiling ° Built-up Felt
Roofing ¢ Also VELUX Windows

258,
&

Tel: 01535 637063
Mobile: 07774 223891

know if you are contacted by one of these
Crooks, so that we can alert Residents of
South Craven. You should also inform your
local Crime Prevention Officer and
Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111.

Are you interested in joining our group, if
so please contact Gill or Barbara, we meet
on the second Monday in the month, at
the Senior Citizens Centre, North Street,
Sutton in Craven.

For further information please contact:

Gill Birks on 01535 634097 or Barbara
Smith on 01535 632083.

\Harry McClennon”
Builder and Property Repairer

28 Hall Drive, Sutton-in-Craven
Keighley BD20 7NH
Telephones: 01535 631451 47
Mobile:07970494330  °

All aspects of building undertaken
Interior and exterior walling - pointing

plastering  window replacement
crazy paving - stone fireplaces
fencing - patios etc.

Sutton Hall &

Where caring

Nursing Homes

(Sutton Lodge: Specialist Dementia Home)

Sutton Lodge

is in the detail

for resident enquiries, staff

0845 603 2552

vacancies and opendays call

CORN MILL WALK, OFF SUTTON LANE,

SUTTON-IN-CRAVEN,
NEAR KEIGHLEY, BD20 7A]
www.orchardcarehomes.com
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